
Attn: Dr Sam Shahin
Peregrine Company
270 The Parade,
Kensington, SA, 5068
 
Dear Dr Sam Shahin,
 
I would first like to congratulate you on your development of The Bend, I am eagerly waiting
to race on the drag strip.
I have recently had the pleasure of speaking to your personal assistant and she was very
professional and courteous. I am a passionate drag racer, and my current business revolves
centrally around our sport of motor cycle drag racing. My son Lachlan is currently a
professional drag racer of a Pro Stock motor cycle.
In Victoria, we currently do not have access to a track to run the Pro Stock Series Thunder
400. I am trying to change this. Victorian’s need access to a track that is in great condition
and easily accessible to a large number of individuals to both increase traction in the sport
and to increase Victorian tourism and trade.
I am currently posting my plans on www.johnnyshogshop.com.au under Motivate Melbourne
as well as Avalon 2020.
I am seeking both your advice and support as a company such as your would be a great
benefit to achieve our overall plan of obtaining a ANDRA 1/3 mile drag strip.
If this is something that interests you, I am looking to arrange a public meeting of all
interested parties to take place at St Albans Social Club on the night of the VDRC meeting.
This will be the night before the Federal elections.
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind Regards,
Johnny Ireland
03 8360 8836
 
 




